
U.S. Departrnent Director 1222 Spruce Street

of Transportation Westem Rivers Operations St. Louis MO 63103-2832

S Eighth Coast Guard District Staff Symbol Bo

United States Phone 314 539-3900 x3

Coast Guard FAX 314 539-3755

16591.1/8.7 EMO
October 28 1997

Mr. H. L. Petty Project Engineer

Tennessee Valley Authority

1101 Market Street

2G Lookout Place

Chattanooga TN 37402-2801

Subj PROPOSED TVA RAILROAD BRIDGE MILE 8.7 EMORY RIVER

Dear Mr. Petty

Your application for Coast Guard Bridge Permit to construct a new railroad bridge across the

Emory River at Mile 8.7 dated October 16 1997 was received on October 22 1997. Your

project will be referenced as shown above.

Initial review should take about 30 days to complete. At the end of the review Ill either

a. Send you a copy of the Public Notice if we find- your application complete and correct or

b. Send you a letter requesting additional information.

If you need any more information about our permit process please call me at the above telephone

number.

Sincerely

BRUCE L. MCLAREN

Project Manger

By direction of the District Commander
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